
St Levan Primary School 
where all children SHINE…for life 

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 
 Tel:  01736 810486 Email:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

4th September 2024 

Dear Families 

 

We hope you all had a lovely summer.  We can’t wait to see the children back at 
school tomorrow! 

We attach the letter sent at the end of July as a reminder as to how things will work 
this term.   

Please also see attached the menu for the term.  Children can choose their option 
each morning.   

We are planning to use the fantastic outdoor facilities at Heamoor as much as 
possible, so please ensure your child brings a coat, water bottle and is wearing 
suitable (closed toe & well fitting) footwear each day.   

Our phone line and email are up and running, please contact us if you have any 
questions.   

 

For those dropping off and collecting at Heamoor 

We must clarify that although you are welcome to arrive from 8.30am, children must 
be accompanied until they come through the school doors at 8.45am.   

To find us: 

Step 1 – spot our bus, then take the steps by the side of it 

 

Step 2 – proceed along the side of the school, passing the palm tree and hydrangeas 

 



Step 3 – turn left towards the main entrance, past playing equipment 

 

 

Please collect children form the top playground (immediately on left before the 
school building) 

 

 

For those using the St Levan bus 

The bus will depart from the road outside the park / pavilion at 8.15am.  Parents will 
need to supervise the children until they enter the bus.   

A member of staff, usually Cassandra, will be on the bus along with the driver.  

Please arrive to collect your child at the door of the bus at 3.45pm.   

The bus option will not be available for those who cannot drop off and collect on 
time.  

 

For those using the St Just bus 

The bus will depart from the bus station (opposite ethe fire station) at 8.15am.  Parents 
will need to supervise the children until they enter the bus.   

A member of staff, usually Miss Trembath, will be on the bus along with the driver.  

Please arrive to collect your child at the door of the bus at 3.45pm.   

The bus option will not be available for those who cannot drop off and collect on 
time.  

 

Kind regards 

The St Levan Team 


